Have Your Voice Heard

Workshop Series with the Challenger Street Newspaper

Austin Public Library and producers of the Challenger Street Newspaper have teamed up for a series of four writing workshops. Participants are invited to learn about the writing process and production of a newsletter or zine. The Challenger is written by people experiencing homelessness and their allies about their thoughts and experiences. Workshops take place monthly from June to September. Light refreshments will be served.



Terrazas Branch

1105 E. Cesar Chavez St. | 512-974-3625 **Mondays, June 8 and August 10,** 1 – 2 PM

Faulk Central Library

800 Guadalupe St. | 512-974-7400 **Mondays, July 6 and September 14,** 1 – 2 PM







